
Brief letter  

My name is Rouzi Talifujiang, a permanent resident of Canada. My son and I are fortunate, we have 

been living freely and well in this beautiful country for almost 6 years now. 6 years, that’s the number of 

years that our family has been separated from each other, when I left my daughter was 5, now she’s a 

little over 11; I still remember the sorrow on my wife’s face when we left, it’s been 6 years. We Face-

time call on WeChat everyday but that’s the only thing keeping us together, it’s also the thing that 

makes us realize how far away we are from each other. What’s stopping us from seeing each other 

again? That’s the question most people don’t have to ask, most people don’t ask the questions we ask: 

When will China give back my wife and daughter’s passport?  How much longer is my family in China is 

going to be safe from the concentration camps?  

 

How do people not know about this horrendous genocide that is allowing our women to be raped, men 

to be slaughtered and experimented, children to be orphaned and stripped from everything they once 

had and loved;   

Most importantly I will see my family again someday, until then we need to be heard and our story 

needs to be heard. We can all end this cry of desperation for freedom and for justice.  

 


